
 

 

Dear Members: 

I am pleased to inform you, that the Board of Directors has 

unanimously decided to appoint our colleague Mrs. ROSALEEN 

CUNNINGHAM as THE SOLHEIM CUP AMBASSADOR representing REAL 

CLUB DE GOLF GUADALMINA  

This appointment takes place, considering the requirements 

requested by The Organization, of this important event. 

The Board of Directors has also considered determining factors, MS. 

CUNNINGHAM´S human qualities, which in our opinion, make her the 

most suitable person to represent our Club. 

The appointment is for the entire period that this celebration lasts 

and until the Organization terminates it. 

 

Manuel Muñoz Navarro 

President 

Real Club de Golf Guadalmina. 
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